
  

 

 
 

Volo Retiree’s Breakfast 
May 28, 2025  

 

 

Local 130 was pleased to host the first quarterly Retiree’s Breakfast on February 28th at the union 

hall in Chicago.  A good time was had by all!  The breakfast was a great success.  Approximately 80 

retirees and their spouses, enjoyed the breakfast event that also included a Q/A session with 

Retiree First and Humana representatives.   

 

I wish to invite you and your spouse to join us for the next RETIREE’S QUARTERLY BREAKFAST.  I 

previously stated the breakfast would be held in the middle of May, but due to Local 130 business I 

will be changing the date to Wednesday, May 28, 2025 at 9am.   This breakfast will be held at our 

Volo location ONLY, 31855 North US HWY 12, Volo, IL. 

 

Please save the date for the retiree breakfasts scheduled in Joliet and Warrenville. 

 

Joliet – Thursday, August 21st, 2025 

 

Warrenville – Wednesday, November 19th, 2025  

 

If you wish to attend the breakfast being held in Volo, please contact Marilyn at the Union Office at 

312-421-1010, ext. 122 no later than Wednesday, May 14th or email MNoel@ualocal130.org. 

I look forward to seeing you there.  

          Fraternally,  

 

          James F. Coyne 
          Business Manager 


